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TO: Road Watch Recipients 
 
SUBJECT: ROAD WATCH FOR WEEK OF: May 6, 2024 

(All projects are weather dependent.) 

 
Brockway Township – Connell Road between Wilkes and Norman will be closed due to a 
crossroad culvert replacement starting 5/6/24, and continuing through 5/20/24.  
 
Berlin/Mussey/Emmett/Riley Township – Burt Road between I-69 and Capac will be closed 
due to a gravel treatment project starting 5/5/24, and continuing through 5/13/24. 
 
Clay Township – Stone Road between High and Swartout will have intermittent lane closures 
due to asphalt paving starting on 5/6/24.  
 
Clay Township – Fruit St between Island and Cemetery will have intermittent lane closures due 
to a shoulder placement project during the week of 5/6/24. 
 
Columbus Township – Bauman Road between Crawford and Dolan will have intermittent lane 
closures due to chip seal work in the area on 5/6/24. 
 
Cottrellville Township – Arnold Road east of Starville is closed, and will remain closed until 
further notice. Closure is due to advancing deterioration of the culvert at the Beaubien Creek. 
 
Fort Gratiot Township – Brace Road between M-25 and Parker will have a full road closure 
due to a crossroad culvert replacement starting 4/29/24, and continuing through 5/7/24. 
(Extended) 
 
Fort Gratiot Township – Krafft Road @ M-25 will have a partial lane closure for asphalt 
patchwork. This will be a one day closure during the week of 5/6/24. 
 
Ira Township – Arnold Road between Church and Meldrum will be closed due to a crossroad 
culvert installation and road widening project. This began 4/15/24, and will continue  
through 5/6/24. (Extended) 
 

Lynn Township – Norman Road between Sterling and Capac will be closed for one day due to 
a crossroad culvert replacement project in the area during the week of 5/6/24. 
 
Lynn Township - Winn Rd between Jeddo and Bullock will be closed two days due to a 
crossroad culvert replacement project in the area during the week of 5/6/24. 
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Port Huron Township – Maywood Drive and Riverwood Heights will have intermittent lane 
closures due to chip seal patching during the week of 5/6/24. (Extended) 
 
St. Clair Township – Bartlett west of Gratiot will have intermittent lane closures due to ditching 
work in the area that will be starting on 5/6/24. 
 
 

 
 


